[image: ]

How nursing and midwifery has touched my life
[bookmark: _Hlk26793772]
2020 has been designated the Year of the Nurse and Midwife to mark the 200th birth anniversary of Florence Nightingale.
We want to celebrate and highlight the work of our amazing nurses and midwives who work at Maidstone Hospital, Tunbridge Wells Hospital, Maidstone Birth Centre and Crowborough Birthing Centre.
In order to do this, we’re inviting patients, both past and present, and their family members, to share their positive stories with us about how our nurses and midwives have made a difference to their lives.
Those stories will then be shared throughout the year both internally via our intranet and staff newsletter, as well externally via out website and social media accounts such as Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn. 
Please complete the form below and return it to the Communications Team at mtw-tr.communications@nhs.net 

Name:

Phone Number:

Email address:

The town you live in:






How has one of one of our nurses or midwives touched your life, or your family member’s life? (please provide as much detail as possible about the person’s condition/diagnosis, the ward or department they were treated on, the names of any nurses involved in the person’s care, the date/s their care was received and the impact the care and treatment they received had on the individual and/or their family)


















Further notes
Please provide your contact details (email/ telephone) so we can contact you if we need to. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please supply a photo of yourself. If it is a professional image please confirm you have permission to send this.
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exceptional people, outstanding care




